
SNAPSHOTS OF 
Ms. Hartman’s Class 

Week of November 18th – November 22nd  
 

                   What We’re Learning 
Reading- This week in reading we will be reading an 

informational text about schools entitled: Schools. We 

will be focusing on reading skills such as main idea 

and detail along with analyze and evaluate our 

learning to better understand the text.  

Writing- We will be looking at the elements of a 

persuasive letter and write a letter to Mr. Hickey trying 

to persuade him to allow us to go on a field trip of our 

choosing.  

Math- We will be working on finding the perimeter, 

subtracting a number from ten, having our written 

assessment, making a shape for a given perimeter, 

constructing a number line, and adding two-digit 

numbers using the addition algorithm. Just a reminder 

students will be bringing home homework daily so 

please be sure to check in with them and ask them 

about which topic we are studying.  

Social Studies- We finished Ancient China and will 

now be working on India as our culture of study for 

the next week.  

Spalding- Students should be practicing their 30 

spelling words. We will be testing on THURSDAY so, 

please be ready. We will also be introducing our 

spelling words for next week in class this week with our 

phonogram practice.   

Grammar- We are working on using quotation marks 

in our writing and identifying the correct way to use 

them.    
 

 

 

 

Note from the Teacher:  
 

Don't forget to sign-up for our 

Friendship Celebration. We 

are in need of volunteers and 

a few more materials to make 

the day a huge success. 

Please check your email for 

the sign-up genius.  

  

Important Dates 
 

November 18th and 19th- Junior 
Achievement  

 
November 20th – Library Day 

 
November 22nd- Art Masterpiece 

 
November 26th- Turkey Bowl and 

Friendship Celebration 
 

November 27th – November 29th- No 
School – Thanksgiving 

 
December 5th – College Day 

 
December 6th- Sunny SnoBalls 

 

News from PTO 
 

BOX TOPS! 
  

Second Step Skill 
 

The district has adopted a new social skills curriculum called Second Step. Every Friday we introduce a skill students need to be a 
successful learner and then spend the next week applying the skill in mini-lessons. There is a piece that is to be done at home. They will be 

attached to your second graders homework. Please be sure to sit down with your second grader and discuss the activity that comes the 
skill. To get things started ask your second grader what skill we started last week.  

  


